From: Lane, George

Sent: Friday, February 15, 2019 10:39 AM

To: 'Imhoff, Olivia P. EOP/WHQ' <Qlivia.P.Imhoff2@who.eop.gov>
Subject: RE: Question?

Hi Olivia,
Thank you for helping get this set up so quickly.
The General’s senior advisor Zina Bash will also be in the meeting.

Can | give you her email for you to forward her a WAVES form or can | forward her the one you sent
me?

Sincerely,
GL

From: Imhoff, Olivia P. EOP/WHO [mailto:Olivia.P.Imhoff2@who.eop.gov]
Sent: Friday, February 15, 2019 8:13 AM

To: Lane, George <George.lane@oag.texas.gov>

Subject: RE: Question?

Hi George,

We will plan on having the meeting on 3/6 at 2pm in Eisenhower Executive Office Building Room
178.

Please complete the personal information submission link below. Please note that the city of
residence provided must match the city of residence listed on the ID presented to Secret Service.
https://events.whitehouse.gov/?rid=W3B2P423BR

White House Complex Entry Instructions:

Please plan to enter the White House Complex through the entrance at 17th Street NW and State
Place NW. State Place is one block below F Street NW. This entrance is on the West side of the White
House.



ESSENTIAL INFORMATION

Upon your arrival, Secret Service will need to check your driver’s license or passport. This must be a
current, valid form of identification, and paper copies will not be accepted. Please keep in mind that
if there are any discrepancies (including minor “typos”) between the personal information that you
submit and what is listed on your identification, then Secret Service will not be able to admit you. If
you arrive at the White House Complex and realize that the information that you submitted is
incorrect, correcting that personal information during business hours frequently takes over an hour
for Secret Service to process. We strongly advise that all guests confirm that their personal
information is correct before passing it along. Any mistakes will lead to long delays and
unfortunately could result in you being denied access to the White House altogether.

After your identification has been checked, you will go through security similar to what you are used
to seeing at the airport. You will then be issued a temporary badge that will give you access to the
White House. Please plan to spend at least 15 minutes passing through security.

You will enter the EEOB through Room 10 on the ground floor. Please proceed up the stairs or
elevator to reach the first floor and make your way to Room 178.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Olivia Imhoff
White House Office of Intergovernmental Affairs
C: 202-881-7466

From: Crozer, William F. EOP/WHO <William.F.Crozer@who.eop.gov>
Sent: Thursday, February 14, 2019 6:10 PM

To: 'Lane, George' <George.lane@oag.texas.gov>

Cc: Imhoff, Olivia P. EOP/WHO <Olivia.P.Imhoff2 @who.eop.gov>
Subject: RE: Question?

Let’s plan for 2:00PM pn the 6th. My colleague Olivia will handle the WAVES.

We will let you know re a room.

From: Lane, George <George.lane@oag.texas.gov>

Sent: Thursday, February 14, 2019 3:19 PM

To: Crozer, William F. EOP/WHO <William.F.Crozer@who.eop.gov>
Subject: RE: Question?

Hi William,
Was just following up on our request to meet with Brian Blase while we are in DC.

Would he be able to meet 1:30pm-2:30pm March 6th?



From: Crozer, William F. EOP/WHO [mailto:William.F.Crozer@who.eop.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, January 30, 2019 12:27 PM

To: Lane, George <George.lane@oag.texas.gov>
Cc: Jones, Landry <Landry.Jones@oag.texas.gov>
Subject: Re: Question?

Thank you George. I'm happy to help facilitate that. We try to keep coordination efforts with state
and local officials streamlined through our office. If you give me dates/times, | can setup.

OnJan 30, 2019, at 1:24 PM, Lane, George <George.lane@oag.texas.gov> wrote:

Hi William!
Hope you are well,

| was wondering if you knew how | could get into touch with Brian Blase, from the
National Economic Council (NEC).

General Paxton was wanting to meet with him next time we are in DC in March.

Sincerely,

George Lane

Executive Aide

Office of the Attorney General
(512) 936-0810

George.lane@oag.texas.gov
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PRIVILEGED AND CONFIDENTIAL: This communication may be confidential and/or privileged pursuant to
Government Code Sections 552.101, 552.103, 552.107 and 552.111, and should not be disclosed without the
express authorization of the Texas Attorney General.





